
FAQ’s and Important PGD Information! 

Where is Palmetto Giving Day? 

Palmetto Giving Day is an online Giving Day event. Donors should go 

to www.palmettogivingday.org to make a donation to 1, 5, 20,  

or more organizations of their choice! 

When is Palmetto Giving Day? 

May 6, 2025 at 6:00am until May 7, 2025 at 6:00pm! 

Will there be a Bunnelle match? 

YES, The Bunnelle Foundation will offer a match to organizations 

that qualify based on the Foundation's criteria. The criteria along with the 
match application will be shared via email to ALL organizations that are 

participating in Palmetto Giving Day. Look out for the email to come 

Before Easter 2025!  

Note: All organizations may not qualify for the Bunnelle match based on 

the criteria, however, the application will be shared with all organizations 

participating in Palmetto Giving Day. 

Note: The Bunnelle offered $180,000 in matching funds in 2024. The entire 
match pool was over $1.4 MILLION DOLLARS. Tell your story, leverage your 
network and don't limit yourselves to 1 potential match opportunity. 

Does the Bunnelle Foundation match ALL donations on Palmetto Giving 

Day? 

NO! In the history of Palmetto Giving Day, The Bunnelle Foundation has 

never matched ALL donations on Palmetto Giving Day. Organizations that 

qualify for the Bunnelle match receive matching gifts up to a 

specified dollar amount. Organizations are encouraged at the beginning 

of the Giving Day process to secure matching funds from donors, 

businesses, board members, etc. 

Is there a limit on the number of matches you can receive? 

NO! You can receive as many matching gifts as you would like. Make sure 

to have a conversation with your matching donors regarding the 

specific requirements of their respective match. All matching gifts are not 

created equal! 

http://www.palmettogivingday.org/


Is there a deadline to receive matching gifts? 

NO, there is not a deadline to receive matching gifts. You can 

update matches on your Giving Day page up until May 7. 

What if a matching donor gives me a check? 

You can accept checks for Matching gifts up until May 7. ONLY 

checks that are for donations need to be included on your check log and 

turned in by April 10, 2025. 

What do I put on my check log? 

Any DONATION checks that you have received for $100 or 
more between December 1, 2024– April 10, 2025 can be added to your 

check log. Your initial $1500 gift should be included on the check log as 

well.  

Matching gifts from businesses, sponsors, board members, etc. should 

NOT be included on your check log. 

Will there be an event on Front Street? 

Yes, the Giving Day celebration will be held on the lawn of the 

Kaminski House Museum on May 6 from 4-7pm. It will be a PARTY with food, 

music and a lot of fun! 

Is PLINKO coming back this year? 

TBD. PLINKO is sponsored by The Tamsberg Family Foundation. We have not 
met to discuss PLINKO for 2025 BUT as soon as we know...you will too!

Will Palmetto Giving Day t-shirts be available this year? 

TBD. We change our marketing materials from time-to-time. We have 
heard there is a buzz to bring PGD shirts back in 2025. We will decide and 
let you know ASAP!

Palmetto Giving Day works if YOU work too!!!! Be creative, tell your story 
and  make Palmetto Giving Day work for you and your organization! You 

CAN DO IT!




